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Research Analysis 

 

HB 2338 allows an employee of the Department of Corrections to use a state-owned vehicle to 

provide transportation between their residence and place of employment. 

 

Prepared By: Brad Wolgamott 

 

Fiscal Analysis 

 

The measure modifies the procedures for the use of state vehicles by certain employees of the 

Department of Corrections. 

 

Upon review and with consultation from the DOC, the measure has no anticipated fiscal impact. 

The measure makes efficiencies to existing processes. 

 

Prepared By: Clayton Mayfield 

 

Other Considerations 

 

None. 
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